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Sadly a very limited report for the last year due of course to the Covid19 
situation. Members have met whilst out walking but given restrictions even 
during last summer, organised meetings were sadly not possible. The 2020 
Poppy Appeal was a very limited affair as door to door calling was obviously not 
permitted. Thankfully, people’s generosity did make up for the restrictions for 
which we are all so grateful. Our cherished Poppy Concert at the Village Hall 
also fell victim and many messages of regret were comforting. The 
Remembrance Church Service was regrettably limited to the television. 
 
One ray of light was that we did hold a brief service at the Memorial on 
Remembrance Day. A large crowd were even able to stop the traffic for the 
solemn act at the appointed hour. Of special and joyous memory was the Cross 
made by the children at the school together with lovely messages and drawings. 
They could not attend in person, but we all felt their presence.  
 
Our aim for the coming year is to concentrate on events around the Poppy 
Appeal and ensure, God willing, that we hold our concert in the Village Hall and 
hopefully without any restrictions. 
 
David Curtis 
President. 
 
 


